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Jason Sullivan

Subject: FW: Cedar Mountain chimney

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Jim and Bev Wiggins <jimerly@embarqmail.com> 
Date: Sun, May 2, 2010 at 8:44 PM 
Subject: RE: Cedar Mountain chimney 
To: Lynn Richardson <Lynn.Richardson@chathamnc.org> 
Cc: Kirk Metty <tuscangroupinc@gmail.com>, lewisbldgco@bellsouth.net, Jane Pyle <pyb@earthlink.net> 
 

Hi Lynn and Kirk-- 
 
Jane, Jim and I visited the chimney in Cedar Mountain yesterday.  I wish all of our sites were that easy to get 
to!  We photographed the chimney and looked around the area.  We're not experts at dating, but what we could 
see from the remains of the structure led us to believe that it probably was not much more than 100 years old.  
We didn't see anything that would lead us to recommend that the chimney be preserved or the materials 
salvaged.   
 
I checked the deeds to see who sold the property to Thad Bingham.  I traced the property back to 1959, 
when the heirs of GG Baldwin. sold the parcel to Carl and Ina Teague.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to document the chimney.  Our only request regarding the site is that the the 
location of the chimney be shown on the plat. 
 
Bev Wiggins 
Chatham County Historical Association 
 
Lynn-- 
Will this email satisfy your needs?  Would you like any of the photos of the chimney for your files? 
 
 


